
 
 

NEWS RELEASE Symbol: RZL-TSX.V 
 

T’BOLI MINE SITE FATALITY 
 

May 29, 2018 - Vancouver, British Columbia: Rizal Resources Corporation (TSXV: RZL) 
(“Rizal” or the “Company”) issues the following release to update shareholders on a fatality that occurred 
at the T’boli mine site. 
 
At 9.30am Monday 28 May, a rockfall at the T’Boli mine during access rehabilitation works, killed one of 
our underground employees.  The site of the rock fall has been isolated, and all personnel have been safely 
accounted for.  All other areas of the mine are safe and operating as normal.   
  
All relevant authorities have been informed and the Department of Environment and Natural Resources of 
the Philippines (DENR) have commenced their investigation. 
  
As more information comes to hand, additional announcements will be made.  Our sympathies are with the 
miner’s family. The company remains in close contact with the family and providing all the necessary 
support required. 

On Behalf of the Board, 

Peter Main 
President and CEO 
pmain@rizalresources.com 

 

For further information please visit our website at www.rizalresources.com, email us at 
info@rizalresources.com 
Phone: 778-370-1372 Fax: 604-608-5442 

 
 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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